
Monday, May 13
6pm-7:30pm
At Acton Public L ibrary

HIPS 
Kicking off National Prevention
Week (MAY 12-18) we will begin
with Hidden in Plain Sight
(HIPS) a substance awareness
education program.

Hidden in Plain Sight is a presentation for adults to
raise awareness of signs that may point to r isky
adolescent behaviors. This program recreates a

mock teenagers bedroom that parents,
grandparents, educators,  caregivers and other

adults can explore to identify hidden drug
paraphernalia. We wil l  discuss warning signs

associated with youth substance use. As part of the
program, trained staff guide attendees, explain

various substance use trends, and identify signs
and symptoms to watch for.  Trained Staff provide
guidance for init iating conversations with teens

about substance abuse, and local resource
information.

For more information go to www.OSYFS.org


